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ROOF REPAIRS – UPDATE
The Club is facing a substantial bill for statutory roof repairs. The latest information we have from the Council is that the repairs are likely to be completed within budget.  For the Club this means a bill in the region of £25,000.  We have sufficient reserves to fund £16,000 of this, but need to address the gap of £9,000.  Obviously we are keen to minimise the size of any commercial loan or overdraft. 

There are a number of ways members can help the Club address the shortfall:

(a) by taking out a membership package of 2, 3, or 5 years membership at the applicable rate

(b) by taking out life membership (£825) 

(c) by making an interest-free loan to the Club, repayable over 5 years, or

(d) by making a donation.

If you are able/willing to assist the Club in any of these ways, please complete and return a Roof Repair form - available from the Club, or the club blog - or contact the President, Secretary or Treasurer.
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